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Weekly Events 

Monday:   

Tuesday:  - Board Mtg - 6:30pm - District Office 

Wednesday: - Mr. Spikes’ Birthday 

   - 6th grade Vision Screening 

Thursday: - School Picture Day 

Friday: 
  

Jefferson Times  
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Upcoming Events 

8-25 - Minimum Day - 12:35pm 

Dismissal 

8/26 - 5th Grade Music/Instrument 

Information Night 

9/1 - Labor Day - NO SCHOOL 

9/8 - Minimum Day - 12:35pm 

9/9 - Board Mtg - 6:30pm - D.O. 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

Critical ThinkingCritical ThinkingCritical Thinking   

Word of the WeekWord of the WeekWord of the Week   
__________________________________________________________________________

ObserveObserve  

 
Hello Jefferson Families! 

 

Welcome Back to the 2014-2015 School Year!  We had a very successful 1st week of school.  

Thank you to all of our families for their patience as we all work to learn new routines and a 

new campus. 

 

I appreciate everyone’s cooperation during drop-off and pick-up times in using the crosswalk 

at Darlene and Glenbriar and pulling to the curb before students get into and out of the car.  

Please remember to pull all the way up to the entrance to campus before letting your child out 

in the morning.  This helps keep traffic flowing.  Also, please remember to look behind you 

before pulling out into traffic.   

 

Student have been doing a great job sticking to our dress code and dressing for success.  

Please remember that tank tops are not allowed at school. 

 

Thanks to all parents who attended Back to School Night on Wednesday and Thursday 

evenings.  If you were unable to attend please be sure and make contact with your teachers 

and introduce yourself.   

 

Welcome to all of our new 5th grade students.  We are glad to have you in our wildcat family 

this year!  Don’t be afraid to stop by and say hello! 

 

Have a great week!  Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or 

comments.  
 
Mrs. Tilton, 

Principal 

A note from the principal. . . 


